
 Geronimo and Alligator Creeks Watershed  

Partnership Meeting 
6 pm Tuesday, October 11, 2011 

GBRA River Annex 
 

Welcome and Introductions 
• Debbie Magin, GBRA 

 
Management Measures of the draft WPP 

• Ward Ling, Texas AgriLife Extension 
 
Measures of Success and Project Implementation of the draft WPP 

• Ward Ling, Texas AgriLife Extension 
 
Briefing on Grant Award for the Navarro High School 

• Cinde Thomas-Jimenez, GBRA 
 
Continuing Forward 

• Debbie Magin, GBRA 
      
Next Meeting Tuesday, November 1, 2011 will be a mini-tour of the watershed 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 


